
 

Bite Size Conversation: Living Will & Health Care 
directives  

 
WADENA, Minn. – April. 19, 2022 – The Tri-County Health Care Foundation is hosting 
another Bite Size Conversation on May 2. The topic will focus on living will documentation 
and health care directives.   
Both sessions will feature Jenny Doll, a social worker at Tri-County Health Care, and John 
Lindblom, DO. Doll and Dr. Lindblom will be covering important topics about officiating 
medical care directives. Families are encouraged to attend. A small meal will be served 
during each session.  
The Bite Size Conversation is split into two one-hour sessions. The first session will be at 
3:30 p.m. and the other at 5:30 p.m. The event will be hosted at the Little Round Still in 
Wadena. The event is free, and registration is required. Participants can register at 
TCHC.org/events.  
 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, 
Minnesota. It offers care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic 
imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a 
hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties of Wadena, Todd and 
Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, Henning, 
Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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